
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 11/7/2011 10:29:18 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Heads Up

This is what caused us to ask the Line 131 questions. Shilpa’s answer implies that the 
information Laura provided maybe incorrect, but the is definitely a mismatch in what 
we are getting on this situation. We (CPSD) have not been notified of this immediate 
repair work.

Can you run down what is actually going on?

Michelle

From: Clarion, Paul
Sent: Saturday, November 05, 2011 9:34 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Fwd: Heads up

Begin forwarded message:

From: Laura Doll <1 auraringdol 1 @gmai 1.eom> 
Date: November 5, 2011 9:14:19 AM PDT 
To: "Clanon, Paul" <pam 
Cc: "Cherry, Brian K" <=
Subject: Heads up
Paul

ov>
>

Want you to be aware of pipeline repair work that PG&E will begin Monday Nov 7 in the area sou 
Los Vaqueros Reservoir. We have been conducting in-line testing on L-131 south of the Los Vac 
Reservoir to Fremont. The inspection identified weaknesses that merited immediate pressure red 
and the reduced pressure on L-131 has affected flow capacity on the Bay Area Loop. Now we nc 
begin repairs immediately to avoid any loss of service to about 3000 customers in the Tri-Vailey £ 
(Dublin, San Ramon, Livermore), especially in light of colder winter weather and increasing dema
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The repair sites are located predominantly in grazed, open non-native grasslands. CNDDB recor 
show potential upland habitat within three miles for the CA Tiger Salamander and the CA Red-lec 
Frog. Crews will do everything they can to avoid and minimize any impact and will have qualified 
biological monitors at each construction site. Work should be done by the end of November."

Brian is available on Monday if you have any questions. I'll be on Corpus Christi Bay as you kno\

Laura
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